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January 2019 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 

 
Hastings Music Festival – Years 2 & 3 

 
 
On Friday 15th March, years 2 & 3 will be singing in the ‘Hastings Music Festival’. They will be 
competing against other local school choirs and it will be a great opportunity for them to sing to a 
larger audience while receiving positive feedback about their performance.  
 
The festival takes place at the White Rock Theatre in Hastings and we will be performing in the 
morning session, the children will return to school in time for lunch. We have organised a coach to 
transport the children to and from the theatre for which we are asking for a voluntary contribution of 
£3.50 per child to cover the cost. 
 
Parents are very welcome to come to watch and support us. Tickets are available from the White 
Rock Theatre box office. Although tickets are available on the day there are a lot of schools 
performing and tickets do sell out so we do advise pre-booking.   
 
It is important that the children look smart on the stage – please ensure they wear their school 
sweatshirt/cardigan,skirts/trousers and clean shoes.  
 
Consent and payment needs to be made via parentpay by Friday 8th March. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Becky Reed 
Headteacher 
                                      
 
 
 


